
 
 

 
 

Dear Prospective Parent(s), 

Thank you for your interest in our school! St. Patrick’s Catholic School is rich in tradition and heavily invested in 

faith and family. Ours is a nurturing, safe, supportive learning environment that thrives from the contributions of all of 

its members.  Our committed faculty and staff and our dedicated parents work to ensure that St. Patrick’s School is a 

place where children grow in a faith-based learning environment.  St. Patrick's School is a community of excellence as we 

encourage our children to grow in faith, academics, and service. 

We look forward to this opportunity to partner with you in the education of your child. Below is a summary of our 

application process. 

1. Submit an on-line application through the St. Patrick’s webpage www.stpatrickadw.org click on 

 
2. Share the student recommendation form with your child’s current teacher.  Ask that they complete it in a timely 

manner, and return it by mail/fax to St. Patrick's Catholic School. 

3. Share transcript release form with administration at your child’s current school.  

4. Submit pastor recommendation form to your current parish for completion and submit to St. Patrick’s School 

office. 

5. St. Patrick’s Catholic School review of documentation  

6. Call the school office to schedule a visit day with your child’s current class.  

7. Notification of acceptances will begin in January 2024 

 

If you have questions about the Admissions Process, please contact Christie Anne Short at St. Patrick's School at 301-

929-9672. 

We look forward to serving your family! 

  
Kindly,  
 
 
Christie Anne Short 
Principal  
 

http://www.stpatrickadw.org/

